
… is more important than ever! 
 

 The new Health Education curriculum has made it compulsory for pupils to learn about:            

 Germs, including bacteria and viruses, and how they are spread. 

 Hygiene and prevention including the importance of handwashing. 

 The facts and science relating to immunisation and vaccination. 

 

 Coronavirus has heightened everyone’s awareness of viruses. Anxiety around this can 

 be helped by understanding more about infection and prevention. 

             

       The Slough school age flu immunisation programme re-starts in September 2020 and 

 it is important that parents and carers have all the information they need to make  

 decisions so as many children as possible receive their flu immunisations. This will help  

relieve winter pressures on the NHS and therefore better protect residents against any 

future outbreaks of Coronavirus. 

REMOTE INFORMATION SESSION FOR PARENTS AND CARERS 
 

We are pleased to offer this opportunity for parents and carers to find out more, ask  

questions and find out how they can reassure their children and reinforce important health 

messages at home.  

Hosted by Slough Borough Council:  

Tim Howells, Senior Programme Officer, Public Health  

Susan Dyer, School Health & Wellbeing Project Officer 

 

5:30pm - 6:30pm 

on 

Tuesday 29th September 
 

If you would like to take part in this session, please email Susan Dyer, School Health & 

Wellbeing Project Officer: susan.dyer@slough.gov.uk you will then be sent a link and 

joining instructions 
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